














April 5, 2020 St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

SERVICE:  
in  

action 
"Truly I tell  

you,  
whatever  

you did for 
one of 

the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

As we all muddle through these troubling days, we have 
had generous parishioners who have offered to help any-
one who is in need of someone to grocery shop for them, 
especially the elderly, or someone who is in need of a 
meal or two. OR, if you are someone who would like to 
assist in this way, please call Jeannette Hamann at the 
parish office: (636)240-3721 ext. 247.  

Are YOU in need? 
OR  

Would you like to 
help someone  

IN need? 

Palm Sunday - April 5th - TODAY! 

Easy Options for Getting the Assumption Parish Bulletin! 
 

1. You can have Assumption Bulletin sent directly to your email!  It’s EASY!  Follow the 
directions below. 
 Go to https://www.jspaluch.com/BulletinSubscribe.aspx    

• Enter criteria to find Parish by state, city, or zip code and then click on the Search button. 
• Choose parish from list of results by clicking on the green arrow on the left. 
• Complete a simple registration form and SUBMIT.  It’s that easy! 
 

2. Go on line to the Assumption parish website:  assumptionbvm.org 
 

3. Pick up a Bulletin from the Chapel Vestibule anytime! 
 

4. Would you like the bulletin to MAILED to your home? Just call the parish office and 
request this!  We will be glad to mail one out to you! 
 

 Questions….please call the parish office. 636-240-3721. 

 

Blessed palms will be available for pick up in our Chapel and 
another location (TBD) next weekend so that you may follow 

along with us as we Live Stream our Mass, 
                               Sunday April 5 at 10:00AM! 



April 5, 2020 

 

Includes Christmas Collection  

 
Envelopes & On Line 
Loose 
Total 

Needed to sustain our mission 

7/1/2019 - 3/15/2020 
 

$              1,277,671 
$        46,529 
$           1,324,200 
 

         $1,347,000  

“As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another  
as good stewards of God’s varied grace.”     1Peter 4:10 

Loan Balance as of 1/31/2020: $1,511,937 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation, and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 
TITHING 

Mercy Angel Drivers 
 

If you are in need of someone to pick up your prescription or grocery shop for 
you - THAT is our specialty! Please visit:  https://mercydriversxr.weebly.com.  

 

SERVICE:  
Love in  
action 

"Truly I tell  
you,  

whatever  
you did for 

one of 
the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

SPIRITUAL COMMUNION PRAYER 
My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the most Blessed  

Sacrament.  I love You above all things and I desire to receive You into my soul.  
Since I cannot now receive You sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my 

heart.  I embrace You as if You have already come, and unite myself wholly to You.   
Never permit me to be separated from You.  Amen 

Attention MEN of Assumption Parish 
 

Our That Man is You! Program continues online via Zoom. The meetings will look pretty much 
the same, but on your computer or Phone. Please check your TMIY email for the link to this com-
ing week’s Session. If you are not receiving the TMIY emails or would like to join in on the ses-
sions, please contact Deacon Richard at DeaconRichard@charter.net or 314-397-2433 
Session 24 (4/11/2020):  The Triumph of Mercy  
• Enlarging the Human Heart 
• Encountering the Father, Rich in Mercy 
• The Story of St. John Bosco 
• The Power of a Good Confession 
• The Gift of Peace 
• The Superabundant Mercy of God 
• John Paul II and Mercy 

March 15, 2020 
 

$         29,436 
$              675 
$              30,111 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Cඈඇඍඋංൻඎඍංඈඇඌ 
 

Even though we do not have public Masses, we still have ongoing employee and facility  
expenses. Envelopes still can be mailed or dropped off at the parish office,  

in the drop box next to parish office door. 
 

Giving Online: It’s easy, convenient, and environmentally friendly! 
 

Instructions:  
~ Go to Assumption’s website: assumptionbvm.org 
~ Under Quick Links on the right, click on: Online Giving      
~ Click on: Login/Create an Online Giving Account 
~ Create username and password and keep it in a safe, easily accessible place.  
   (If you forget your username, call Mary Knapp in the parish office.  If you forget your password,  you can reset it.) 
~ Follow the prompts for adding your personal information 
~ Click on: New Donation, and then Designation: Sunday/Weekly Offering 
~ Input the amount, frequency, and date of withdrawals. Click Save. 

 You may use your credit card, or draw from checking or savings account 
~ You may also give to the Special Collections through this one account 
~ If you pay your bills through Online Banking, just add Assumption and you may continue to do so.     
 

 

Thank you for what you sacrifice so that people might find Christ here and bring Christ to the world.  
 

If you have questions or need additional help, please call Mary Knapp, 636-240-3721, ext. 234. 
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“Do not  
neglect  

hospitality,  
for through it 
some have 

unknowingly 
entertained 

angels.”   
 

- Hebrews 
13:2 

 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Office Hours - Weekdays 8:30am–4:00pm 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is held 
twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at 
294.0821. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

Weekends, Now through Palm Sunday, 
April 5th, Deacon Richard and the Permanent 
Deacons in the Archdiocese of St. Louis, in 
conjunction with the Respect Life office, will 

be collecting diapers for infants, toddlers and adults as part of our fourth annual diocesan-wide Pro-
Life service project to assist families in need. Last year we collected over (325,000) thousand dia-
pers for those in need and we’d like to exceed that total this year. We would ask that you please 
consider placing the purchasing of infant, toddler or adult diapers on your shopping list and bring 
them to the “Diaper Plastic Tub” in the Chapel. All diapers collected will be donated to assist 
families in our parish community, St. Vincent de Paul, and many others in need. For more infor-
mation, contact Deacon Richard at 314-397-2433. We would like to stress the need for the larger 
size diapers, 3's, 4's and 5's. We ask you to pray for the success of this project and please be as gen-
erous as possible. 

We so pray that all of you are keeping safe and protected . So many of you asked what to do with 
the prayer cards. Continue to pray for our group and we are planning to gather those as soon as our 
Church community celebrates again together. 
 

The RCIA group will be receiving their sacraments as soon as we are able to assemble with the 
community.  At this time, they are planning for the feast of Pentecost.  Of course this is an evolv-
ing situation so that date could also be pushed farther down the road if needed. 
  

Obviously, God has control of this…not us.  So, we do the best we can.  As for our process of 
preparation for the group….. 
  

Team members  responsible for the next few RCIA Sessions  compiled topic info/handouts/video/
questions/etc., and forwarded the package to the group before the Sunday session.  We thought this 
was the best way to be consistent in the way we communicate with the group . Past sessions were 
focused on the 3 main readings for this time of year for RCIA... The Samaritan Woman, The Man 
Born Blind, and Lazarus. 
  

We modified Our retreat scheduled for today to include some of the original things through emails, 
videos and most importantly prayer.  We introduce Holy Week with homework associated for each 
day and concluding with videos with Stations of the Cross. 
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 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  April 5, 2020 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 11 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
 

Please send 300 copies of the bulletin!  
 

 


